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Wednesday 3rd October 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to invite you to our annual Harvest Festival Services. This year we will be holding two 
services.   

 The Reception and Key Stage 1 Harvest Festival service will be in our school hall on 
Wednesday 10th October at 9.30am. This will be led by the Year 1 children. (Refreshments will 
be served in the theatre from 9.00am prior to this service.) 

 The Key Stage 2 children (Years 3 – 6) will be holding their service at the United Reformed 
Church, Over Square, on Thursday 11th October at 10.00am. This will be led by the Year 3 
children.  

 
As part of our Harvest celebrations we have decided, once again, to support the tremendous work the 
Salvation Army do in our town and home community in supporting the aged, homeless and needy by 
providing food parcels and gifts. We would like to ask if you would support us in this venture by 
donating one or two small items of food which will then be boxed and presented to a representative 
from the Salvation Army during one of our Harvest services. The donations of food produce may be 
sent into school during the week beginning Monday 8th October.  
 
Listed below are a few suggestions of items which would be suitable; 

 Biscuits.  

 Boxes/packets of cakes.  

 Tinned food.  

 Dried food. 

 Coffee/ Tea bags.  

 Boxes/bottles of fruit juices. 

 Chocolate, chocolates, sweets.  
 
We look forward to sharing our Harvest services with friends and families.  
 
 
Mrs Susan Brook 
Events Co-ordinator. 

http://http/www.sportengland.org/active_schools/index.htm

